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Joe Stramowski
Producer/Director

MY Entertainment
23nd June 2015

Dear Mr Stramowski
You are hereby granted permission to film at Sterkfontein on the 4th of July on condition that you also obtain permission from the SA Heritage Resources Agency and the Management Authority for the COHWHS and are supervised for the entire filming by a member of staff of Maropeng.
Sincerely
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Mahomed Moolla

Head – Strategic Partnerships 
